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07/13/2020 09:27 Oppose Hello, I am writing to express my concern about the housing units 
for seniors being planned at 1425 & 1451 E 12th Avenue in the 
Grandview-Woodlands area. I reside nearby at 1351 E 12th 
Avenue. For residents parking in the area is already uncomfortable 
during the day. Between the lack of day time parking on East 12th 
Avenue and the zoned parking close to Commercial Drive many 
people from outside of the community take advantage of the 
parking on E 11th Avenue. This housing project is slated to have 
33 parking spaces for 157 housing units. I do not feel that this is 
adequate parking for the number of residents in the new building. 
Sincerely, Anne Johansen

No Name No 
Name (ps)

Grandview-Woodland
No web 
attachments.
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